
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
10th April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Children in Year 2 will be having swimming lessons, as part of the National Curriculum, every 
Thursday morning at Everton Park from Thursday 25th April – Thursday 11th July 2019.   
 
Please ensure your child brings a healthy drink and snack (no energy drinks or power bars 
please) as well as the correct kit to school each week: 
 
Girls: One-piece costume, swimming cap and towel. 
Boys: Tight fitting trunks and towel. 
 
Please contact either myself or your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Fairclough 
PE Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


